
 

Contact Letter Date: 16.10.20 Year Group: 1 

Topic: Knowing Me, Knowing You   ‘Marvellous Middle’ 

Next week’s learning: 

Maths: We will consolidate our learning on number bonds and find pairs of 
numbers that make 10.  We will be looking at problem solving and 
reasoning, thinking about if a statement is always true, sometimes true or 
never true. 
 
English: We will continue to look at ‘The Enormous Turnip’ and learn to 
retell the story orally, to then write our own version by the end of the 
week.  At the end of the week we will be dressing up and talking about our 
favourite book characters. 

Wider curriculum: We will continue to celebrate Black History Month. We will be 
thinking about how we can record information in Science in prepared tables and 
graphs. In Music, we have enjoyed listening to different songs and pieces of music 
and thinking about how it makes us feel, we will continue to do this.  

Additional Information: 

- Friday is our Marvellous Middle. The children are invited to dress up as 

their favourite book character. Through the day we will take part in lots of 

special activities.  

- For Forest School children – as the weather is starting to change, please 

ensure the children come to school in appropriate clothes/layers 

(waterproof trousers are very useful if you have them!) 

- Learning is now available on your child’s Teams login pages. This is in the 
event of needing to isolate and is not compulsory to complete otherwise (it 
is a replica of what we will be doing in school). 

 
 

 


